
Dear members of the FFWS academic community, 

The Chairman of the FFWS Academic Senate is pleased to convene an assembly of the academic 

community of the Faculty of Forestry and Wood Sciences, which will take place on Wednesday, 14th 

December 2022, at 14:00 in DP201. 

Programme: 

1.            Foreword (Chairman of FFWS AS) 

2.            FFWS Dean's speech 

3.            Questions of FFWS academic community members 

 

We are looking forward to your participation. 

Regards 

doc. Ing. Oto Nakládal, Ph.D., 

Chairman of FFWS Academic Senate 

 

 

 


